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Number : SE.01.01/A.CORSEC.00434/2024 25 June 2024 

 

To: 

Executive Head of Capital Market Supervision (Kepala Eksekutif Pengawas Pasar Modal) 

Financial Services Authority of the Republic of Indonesia (Otoritas Jasa Keuangan 

Republik Indonesia, “OJK RI”) 

Gedung Sumitro Djojohadikusumo 

Kompleks Perkantoran Kementerian Keuangan RI 

Jl. Lapangan Banteng Timur No. 2-4 

Jakarta Pusat 10710 

 

Subject : Notification to Engage a Limited Review on the Financial Statement of PT 

Wijaya Karya (Persero) Tbk. (“Company”) for the Period Ended on 30 June 

2024 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We refer to the Regulation of Capital Market and Financial Institution Supervisory Agency 

(Bapepam-LK) No. X.K.2 dated 5 July 2011 on Periodic Reporting of Financial Statements of 

Issuers or Listed Companies, Regulation of the Indonesia Stock Exchange (“IDX”) No. I-E dated 

29 January 2021 on Disclosure Obligations, and Appendix to the Decision of IDX Directors No. 

Kep-00015/BEI/01-2021 dated 29 January 2021. We wish to inform you that the Company is 

going to engage a limited review on the Financial Statement for the period ended on 30 June 

2024. The limited review will be performed by the Public Accounting Firm Amir Abadi Jusuf, 

Aryanto, Mawar & Rekan due to a corporate action that will be undertaken by the Company. 

Accordingly, the Company will submit its Financial Statement for the period ended on 30 June 

2024 in accordance with the prevailing regulations. 

 

We thank you for your kind attention.  

Sincerely Yours, 
PT Wijaya Karya (Persero) Tbk 
Corporate Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
Mahendra Vijaya 
Corporate Secretary 

 


